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The Carlington Community Association (CCA) recognizes that some members of our 
community confront systemic inequities alongside experiences of racism and injustice. 
As a local representative body, we cannot ignore the influence we have in Carlington 
and in Ottawa as a whole. The CCA is committed to building a greener, safer and better 
Carlington that provides a home for neighbourhood projects, activities and social 
events. We are committed to raising consciousness and taking meaningful action within 
the broader community. We do so by promoting and mobilizing our community, 
providing a forum for community members to engage on matters of common interest, 
and producing and sharing knowledge. We believe that together, we can build a 
compassionate and welcoming environment where all Carlington community members 
can build a better life.  

 


